
Calendar Results (2024-2025)

Licensed Staff:
● Top Choice - Calendar C
● 2nd Choice - Calendar B

Classified Staff:
● Top Choice - Calendar C
● 2nd Choice - Calendar B

Parents:
● Top Choice - Calendar B
● 2nd Choice - Calendar B

Breakdown:
● Although Calendar C was the top choice for both licensed and classified staff, it

was the least favored as the second choice. This shows that it is either heavily
favored or disfavored.

● Calendar C received the smallest number of votes as the top option and second
option by parents.

● If you add the top choice and second choice together, Calendar B is heavily
favored by each group.

Superintendent’s Recommendation:
The votes have shown that staff tend to favor 4-day weeks as the top option. However,
the 4-day week was the least favored second option by all subgroups. My interpretation
is that people are either really excited about it or do not think it is a great option. It feels
really split at this point.

Calendar B is the top choice by all subgroups if you add the first and second choice
together. This tells me that people are comfortable with this calendar and could live with
it.

My recommendation would be Calendar B.

Things to Know:
● The Calendar Committee will meet again on January 3, 2023.
● The data will be presented to the Board of Education on January 15, 2024.
● The Board of Education is the one with the authority to select the calendar.
● Results are one the next few pages.
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